CITY OF EDGERTON
POLICE COMMISSION MEETING

EDGERTON CITY HALL
12 ALBION ST

Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 6:30 pm

1. Call to Order; Roll Call

2. Confirmation of appropriate meeting notice posted on Friday, December 4, 2020.
3. Approve September 2, 2020 Police Commission Minutes

4. Update on Officer Whitney

5. Update on Lieutenant Kanable

6. Discuss “Use of Force” policy accreditation.

7. Discuss approval of Lexipol policy gnd procedure program

8. Discuss COVID pandemic and it’s effect on training

9. Police Chief Report

10. Adjourn
CC: City Administrator All Council Members
Department Heads Posted

Notice: Ifa person with a disability requires that the meeting be accessible or that materials
at the meeting be in an accessible format, call the City Administrator’s office at least 6
hours prior to the meeting to request adequate accommodations. Telephone (608) 884-
3341



CITY OF EDGERTON
POLICE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
Wednesday, September 2, 2020

President Paul Davis called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. Commission Members in attendance were
Mark Coombs, Paul Davis, Terry Dickinson, Joshua Lee and Lisa Venske. Also attending was Police Chief
Kowalski. This meeting was held in person at City Hall.

Davis confirmed the agenda was posted properly for this meeting at City Hall, the Library and the Post
Office on Friday, August 28, 2020.

MINUTES: 7
Dickinson/Coombs motion to approve the June 9, 2020 Police Commission Meeting Minutes passed, all
voted in favor.

Coombs/Dickinson motion to approve the June 13, 2020 Police Commission Meeting Minutes passed, all
voted in favor.

UPDATE ON OFFICER WHITNEY:
Chief Kowalski provided a detailed update on Officer Whitney’s progress through his probationary period.

APPOINTMENT OF NEW LIEUTENANT:

Chief Kowalski provided details of the position posting, applicants and interviews.

Coombs/Dickinson motion to appoint Officer Dave Kanable to the position of Lieutenant. All voted in
favor. Lieutenant Kanable will start on September 6, 2020.

POLICE CHIEF REPORT:
Chief Kowalski gave a detailed report on the City of Edgerton Police Department and its Officers.

NEXT MEETING OF THE POLICE COMMISSION:
The next meeting will be scheduled for Wednesday, December 9, 2020.

Dickinson/Lee motion to adjourn passed, all voted in favor.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Venske
Police Commission Secretary



